

May 17, 2018

Mr. J. P. Benton Community Service Chair Rotary Club of Naperville Downtown P.O. Box 5336 Naperville, IL 60566

Dear Mr. Benton,

I want to express my personal appreciation for the very generous donation from the Rotary Club of Naperville Downtown in support of the Rotary Club of Naperville Downtown Scholarship.

Contributions from donors like the Rotary Club of Naperville Downtown provide vital financial resources for our students. In addition, your generosity demonstrates a commitment to quality education that continues to benefit the communities and organizations where we live and work.

Thank you again for your active support of Waubonsee Community College and our students.

Sincerely.

hristinæ Sobek, Ed.D.

CJS/kf

Sugar Grove Route 47 at Waubonsee Drive Sugar Grove, IL 60554-9454 (630) 466-7900

Aurora Downtown

18 S. River St. Aurora, IL 60506-4134 (630) 801-7900

Aurora Fox Valley 2060 Ogden Ave. Aurora, IL 60504-7222 (630) 585-7900

Plano 100 Waubonsee Drive Plano, IL 60545-2276 (630) 552-7900